
 

 

Ofsted Inspection, March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are thrilled to finally be able to share with you the findings of our latest Ofsted 

Inspection.  

 

As you know Ofsted visited us on 15th and 16th March.  This is our first inspection 

since 2013 so it was long overdue! When a school has previously been judged to be 

Good a Section 8 inspection is carried out. This inspection found that we continue to 

be a Good school. 

 

Ofsted noticed the positive relationships between pupils and adults, where every 

child is well known by staff. Our pupils get off to a great start, right from the early 

years. They confirmed that leaders are ambitious for all pupils and that they enjoy 

their learning.  

 

We shared our plans for developing the curriculum and Ofsted concurred that this 

was the right focus for all schools as we adapt to a new inspection framework. 

They described our school as a “well-oiled machine,” where everyone worked 

together really well. I think this really sums up Robert Miles Infant School as a place 

where we all (children, staff, families and the local community) work together to 

give our pupils the best possible start they can have.  

 

I am so proud of our school and I’m pleased that this was recognised by Ofsted. 

According to the parent survey, 90% of you would recommend our school – this is 

great testament indeed.  

 

The official report will soon be available on both Ofsted’s website as well as our own. 

Please do take the time to read it and share in the success. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

If you have any questions or comments then please do see me. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs Sonja Adams 


